
MISSION STATEMENT: “To create a partnership through life’s journey 

between community, staff, residents, and families.  Together we strive to 

maintain dignity, comfort, and trust.” 

 

               Staff Birthdays 

 

Jennifer Tuthill  05 

Gina Porumbeanu  06 

Alicia Simpson  12 

Karmen Peck   15 

Brooke Dominski  18 

Debbie Forman  20 

Clara Simpson   20 

Caitlin Smith   22 

Kennedy Roach  28 

Brittany Horwedel  30 

 

  

     

    New Residents:      Kenneth Barclay, Joyce Worley, Margie 

Byers, Harriet McElvain, Jimmie Kirby, Albert (Ed) Cobb and 

Vanessa Barclay. 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathy to 

the Families of:  Edith Pursell, Iva Marie Rigg, 

Berniece Burtz, and James “Don” Roche 

Resident Birthdays 

 

Maude Carstens  03 

Freida Ladd   05 

Joyce Worley   07 

Betty Shoopman  08 

Thelma Fox   14 

Jack Bishop   17 

Charlotte Stansfield  17 

Naomi “June” Chaplin 28 

Charles “Russell” LeMasters 31 

Bobbi Roberts 
Certified Nurses             

Aide 

 

Congratulations 

Jordan Ketcham &  

Kylie Robertson 
Certified Dementia Practitioners 

 
Both successfully completed the requirements of the 

National Council of Certified Dementia Practitioners to 

be certified to possess the credential of Certified 

Dementia Practitioner (CDP)  

Our “It’s Never 2 Late”  
Interactive Computer System Has Arrived!! 

We are so excited to introduce our new “It’s Never 2 Late” (iN2L) 

computer system which allows so much interaction with our residents.  

This includes One-to-One Activities, Memory Care Activities, Group 

Activities, an Interactive Bike and Joystick for independent games, and 

a Music Maker.   This system has something for everyone.   iN2L will 

allow us to put together a “My Story” for each resident with permission, 

which provides a snapshot of each resident so community staff can 

provide the best possible care.  Family members can also skype and stay 

connected.   We would like to invite you to stop by the Activity 

Department and we will be glad to show you some of the fun things we 

can provide for your loved one.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Does your loved one have any missing clothes? 

 

December 
2016 
 

The Elms Highlights 

 The Elms 

1212 Madelyn Avenue 

Macomb, IL  61455 

309-837-5482/fax 309-833-1054 

www.theelmsmacomb.com 

 

 

Celebrating 
December 

 
 

 

Festival of Trees 

December 5 

 

Resident 

Birthday Party 

December 9 

 

Adopt A 

Grandparent 

December 13 
 

Resident Council 

Meeting 

December 15 
 

Resident/Family 

Christmas Party 

December 16 
 

Holiday Piano 

Recital 

December 19 
 

We will be 

taking multiple 

bus trips around 

town to see the 

Holiday 

Christmas 

Lights 
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Laundry has acquired several 
unmarked items of clothing.  If you 
have recently brought in any new 
clothing items for your loved one, 
could you please check with us to 
see if any of the items belong to 
your resident?  With Christmas just 
around the corner we know new 
clothes will be coming in.  Please 
drop all new clothing off to the Social 

Service Office. Kassie will make 
sure that they are delivered to 
Laundry and are tagged properly to 
avoid items being lost.  Be sure to 
also let staff know when you are 
taking clothes home so that they can 
be removed from the inventory list. 

Thank you for your 
cooperation.       

The Elms 
Management 

Team 
 

Administrator 
Tina Cox 

 
Director of 

Business/Personnel 
Gina Bickers 

 
Director of Nursing 

Monica Windsor 

 
Director of Social 

Service 
Kassie Streveler 

 
Director of Activities 

Jane Hasley 

 
Director of Food 

Service 
Sabrina Pilger 

 
Director of 

Maintenance 
Troy Shirrell 

 
Director of 

Housekeeping and 
Laundry 

Melissa Waddill 

 
Encore! 

Skilled Therapy 
Director 

Jimmy Manning 
 

Any Management Team 
leader can be reached 

at  
309-837-5482 

 
 

                 Employee Spotlight 
 

Bobbi has worked at The Elms as a Certified Nurses Aide for 

five years.  You can usually find Bobbi on the North side 

making residents smile.  She has been married for 10 years 

and has two daughters.  Bobbi also has two dogs and a cat.  

This makes for a busy house.  She enjoys spending time with 

her family and friends.  She enjoys working here at The Elms 

stating “we are all here for the residents and everyone works 

hard and together which makes it like one big, happy family.”  

Bobbi was nominated by the Resident Council. 



 

 

December 

Residents of 

the month 

are: 
 

SOUTH 
John 

Taylor 

 

NORTH 
Mildred  

Inman 

 

Congratulations 
Residents of the 

month will receive 

a haircut or style 

and a meal of their 

choice. 

   
 

Just A Reminder That With The Holiday Season Upon Us, Make Sure You 

Call The Elms To Reserve An Area To Have Your Holiday Get Together.  

Rooms Will Fill Up Fast So Call Now.  Rooms Are On A First Call Basis. 

309-837-5482 

The Elms Christmas Party will be 

Friday, December 16
th

 

Starting at 2:30 
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Christmas Day  

Menu 

Baked Ham 

Candied Sweet 

Potatoes 

Green Bean 

Casserole 

Dinner Roll 

Pumpkin Pie 

 

Substitute 

Meatloaf 

Scalloped Potatoes, 

Scalloped Corn 

Cherry Pie 

 

 


